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 Judith Farbey OBJNOT2016/3730/T 20/07/2016  15:41:37 I am very concerned that the black poplar will be cut down.  It is a mature tree that adds to the 

character of my home which is directly opposite (ie we look out over it from our flat).  

The mature trees - which are essentially irreplaceable - are a significant feature of the double-backed 

gardens that join Belsize Square and Lancaster Grove.  This black poplar contributes to the character of 

the area.    

I do not agree that the leaves are sparse. I have taken a photo of the tree as it now appears in July 2016, 

which shows that the leaves are green and full.  I willl try to submit a copy fo Camden Planning.  

Please could Camden scrutinise the evidence in this application very carefully: felling this tree will 

affect the outlook from my flat and follows the felling of a large mature red-leaved tree in another 

garden in Lancaster Grove, so that there is a danger of loss of amenity in relation to the flats that 

overlook the gardens.  Therefore, there should be persuasive evidence that the tree is not safe before I 

would agree to it being felled.  

Can it be a condition that the owner undertakes appropriate replanting?
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 wendy bond COMMNT2016/3730/T 19/07/2016  13:12:34 I would like to know WHY one tree is to be felled and the other reduced, i also request to be informed 

how much of the sycamore is to be reduced by. this area is lovely because of the trees, we as residents 

do not want trees taken down, spoiling the area and removing much needed trees that add oxygen and 

cleaning to our air quality. a ruination of a beautiful tree lined area is not an option from people who 

want to extend their properties. i am not agreeing or approving this terrible application.
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